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Our School Values 
Resilience        Teamwork        Respect        Pride        Curiosity 

Ignite the spark, reveal the champion 

Dear Families of Year 4, 
 
As the academic year draws to a close, we would like to take the children to Danson Park 
for a day of games, fun and a picnic lunch on Wednesday 19th July 2023 via public 
transport.  
 
The children will travel to Danson Park on the 89 bus to Danson Park and walk to the playing 
field. We plan to play ball games and team games before having lunch then spending a little 
time in the swing park before making our way back to school.   
 
We will need 3 parents from each class to attend the trip, so please let us know at the bottom 
of this letter whether you would be able to chaperone the trip. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them. If your child is entitled to a packed 
lunch provided by the school, then please let us know by Wednesday 28th June 2023  
 
Please can your child return this letter to their teacher by Wednesday 28th June 2023 
 

 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Bennett and Mr Deacon    
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child _____________________________ can / cannot (delete/circle) attend the school trip to 
Danson Park on Wednesday 19th July 2023 
 
I, _______________________________ will be available to attend the school trip to Danson Park  
 
If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like a packed lunch provided 
on this trip, please indicate here 
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